



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

5-4-87

Hello Fellow Members,

Well its May and maybe we will be able to see some of you riding your bikes to our neeting.

Our April meeting was held at the F.O.P. Hall in Slyvania, we had 12 members and 1 guests present.

The balance in our treasurers report stands at \$209.85 isn't much to work with for our rally.

WE had another short meeting last month. Hopefully they will start getting longer.

Don Smith said that Don Arquette is doing real well.

We talked about the rally, its going real well too, we talked about what kind of food we will have, and we are going to hot dogs and sloppy jees, and things to go with them.

Rick Pelton needs to know what people will be able to be out on what days and what times you will be able to fill in.

If you have any thing to go into the rally packets, please let Rick Pelton know.

If you haven't paid your dues and are going to please get it the money to me as soon as possible.

Meeting was ajourned at 8:00 P.M.

For Sale

Conti Supertwins TK 44 130/90 V 17 Tubeless \$65.00 130/90 V 16 Tubeless \$65.00 Conti Twins - K 112 (rear) 4.25/85 H tube type \$50.00 RB (front)

3.25 H 19 tube type \$38.00

3.50 H 19 tube type \$45.00

Call Ed Cook 698-1288

See you next at our meeting, May 12, 1987, 7:30 pm. Bye for now your newsletter editor Leslie Braun.